
 

Closed for Remodel 
May 6th-10th, 2024 

City Hall will be closed May 6th through 10th due to remodel. Staff are 
available by phone on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9:00 AM 
to 4:30 PM. On Wednesday, they will be available by phone from 9:00 
AM to 12:00 PM. To contact City Hall, please call 319-283-5440. 
Community Development can be reached at 319-283-5862. 

U�lity bill payments can be made via the drop box, mail, phone or 
online. To make u�lity payments via the phone, you may call 877-885-
7968.  

There will be no bulk item pick up on Friday, May 10th.  

Updates will be posted as they become available. 


